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COVID UPDATE 2022-02-28 
 
Dear Harmony Families, 
 
Today, Governor Newsom released a time schedule for changes to indoor masking requirements 
for schools. As of March 12th, masking “requirements” will be replaced with 
“recommendations”. School Districts and local public health departments will be responsible for 
setting guidelines on indoor masking (and other mitigations) based on these recommendations. 
Important to this process will be understanding how changes to indoor masking impact 
quarantine requirements.   
 
Harmony Union School District will continue to employ appropriate standards that mitigate the 
risks presented by different intensities of the COVID endemic / epidemic, while keeping the 
school open and as least restrictive as possible.   
 
We await further information on mitigation recommendations and quarantine requirements from 
the CDPH and our County Public Health Department. Once received, we will develop revised 
protocols that continue to protect the health and well-being of our children, staff and community. 
A community forum will be held shortly thereafter to review the proposed revisions and prepare 
for implementation of the revised safety plan. 
 
Thank you for your patience as we work through this new information, and for working together 
for the health and well-being of our community.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Matthew Morgan 
Superintendent - Principal 


